
Please contact 
Southeastern Electric 

Cooperative 
at 580-745-9463 

and ask for Jim or Kevin 
to schedule a tour!

Tours are geared more towards the 
grades of 5th thru 7th, however no age

group will be turned down.

Beginning April 20th, 
we will be offering guided tours 

of our new Solar Station to schools
 in our service areas!

We Invite You To
Come See Our 

Solar 
Station


